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February 4, 2025

VILMA D. EDA, CESO V
Superintendent
Schools Division of Vigan City

Dear Ma'am,

Greetings!

The Mariano Marcos Memorial Hospital and Medical Center (MMMHMC) shall celebrate its 57™
FOUNDATION ANNIVERSARY on February 17-28, 2025, with the there “Rooted in Compassion.
Growing in Excellence. Resonating in Community”. This significant even will commemorate the
hospital's contributions to healthcare and the community well-being. It will also serve as a platform to
showcase achievements, inspire future endeavors, and strengthen our bond with the community.

As part of the festivities, we are organizing the Pan-llocandia Inter High School Quiz Bee to be
participated by Grade 12 students under the Science and Technology, Engineering, Mathematics (STEM)
strand from various Senior High Schools in llocos Norte, llocos Sur, and Abra. There will be an Elimination
Round to be conducted in your respective division on February 26, 2025, which will be facilitated by our
organizing committee members. The winner in each division shall compete in the Final Round, which will
be conducted at the Mariano Marcos Memorial Hospital and Medical Center. We have attached the
guidelines of the quiz bee for your reference.

In this regard, may we please seek from your good office to endorse the different Senior High
Schools from your Division to participate in this intellectually stimulating event. This Inter High School Quiz
Bee aims to enhance students' knowledge, promote healthy competition, and foster camaraderie among
various schools in the division. We believe that this event will provide an excellent opportunity for students

to showcase their skills and learn from one another.

Thank you and we look forward to your positive response and hope to see your talented students
competing in this exciting event. Should you have any concerns or inquiry, please do not hesitate to contact
Dr. Elbert Digger Q. Baloco, Co-chair of the Commitiee on Pan-llocandia Inter High School Quiz Bee, at
09176888871 or 09178878887. You can also email him at elbertdiggerbaloco@gmail.com.

Sincerely yours,

MA. PAZ VIRGIN&K , MD, MPH, FPPS, FPSNbM /

\—
, MD, MHcA, FPSP
Chairpersons, 57" Foundation Anniversary

Noted by:

MARIA LOURDES K. OTAYZA, MD, MHA, CESO V, FPOGS

Medical Center Chief ||

February 11, 2025

To: Public Secondary School Heads

For information and guidance. Participation is on voluntary basis.

viufia B, EPA, CESO V g/
chools Di¥ision Superintendent
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